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World Book Day  
On Thursday 7th March we will be participating in World Book Day. 
Children can come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character or wear pyjamas. The children will be participating in a 
range of book related activities that day. We will also have a reading session on this 
day instead of Wednesday 6th March. Parents and carers are encouraged to bring their 
favourite story to share with the children on world book day.  
 
 

Overdale PA 
Did you know that the Overdale PA (Parent’s Association) 
exists to raise vital funds for both infant and junior schools? 
We help run all kinds of events throughout the year, 
including the Summer Fete. 
 
The easiest way to support our PA is to sign up to 
easyfundraising! It's simple, shop with 8,000+ online retailers and we'll receive a free 
donation. This month only, with their Free £2 App-eal, if you register to support us via 
their app, we'll get £2, plus when 10+ of you register we'll unlock more bonus funding!  
Get the app now and choose to support Overdale PA once installed: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-
app?utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_cont
ent=pta-bonus-feb-fb1 
 
Please download the ‘Easyfundraising app’ (iPhone and iPad only) and register a new 
account choosing Overdale PA as the cause you’d like to support. 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app?utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_content=pta-bonus-feb-fb1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app?utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_content=pta-bonus-feb-fb1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app?utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_content=pta-bonus-feb-fb1


28.02.25 

Reminders 
• Please make sure you have signed up for Arbor and downloaded the app. You will have 

been sent a link via email. This app will allow parents to edit personal details, see their 
child’s attendance and in the future, pay for trips and book parents evenings. We hope that 
having one app will make it much easier for both school staff and parents.  This will replace 
Parent Pay. 

• Please can we ask that children do not play with the resources out in front of the Reception 
classes in the morning before school.   

 

Important Dates 
Thursday 6th March  World Book Day – children to come to school dressed as 

their favourite character from a book or wear pyjamas.  
Wednesday 9th April  Year 1 Spring Assembly  

 

Class assemblies 

Wednesday 5th March  Butterflies  
Wednesday 12th March  Bumblebees 
Wednesday 19th March  Owls  

 


